
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Aquilla Hurd-Ravich, AICP, Community Development Director  

Garet Prior, AICP, Policy Analyst  

DATE:    July 27, 2020  

SUBJECT: 
Oregon Department of Transportation (ODOT) presentation on I-5 and I-205 Tolling.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Receive presentation and provide feedback to ODOT representatives.  

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
ODOT will continue their process of studying tolling segments (map) on Interstate 5 and 205. 
According to the project website, the study will include the following items:  

 An evaluation of options and end points of the tolling area 
 An assessment of the potential for diversion onto the surrounding street system, especially 

onto neighborhood streets designed for low speed, low volume conditions 
 An evaluation of existing transit during peak periods to accommodate any shift in travel 

modes 
 An assessment of whether improved reliability on the freeways will make bus service on the 

freeways a viable option to improve the currently limited public transportation options 
between West Linn and Oregon City 

 Consideration of equity and mobility strategies to ensure all demographics receive travel 
benefits 

 
This project may impact Tualatin residents and businesses traveling along the interstate system, 
as well as impact to neighborhoods when vehicles divert from the highways to avoid tolls. For 
people who are interested, the best way to follow along is to sign up for updates on the 
project website.  
 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- Tolling presentation   

https://www.oregon.gov/ODOT/Pages/VP-join-conversation.aspx
https://www.oregon.gov/odot/tolling/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.oregon.gov/odot/tolling/Pages/Mobility-Equity.aspx
https://www.oregon.gov/odot/tolling/Pages/default.aspx

